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Looking Down the Road…                  May 2013   
Even though October 2013 is several months away, it will be here in what will seem like a 
heartbeat.  As a result, I am sharing about our upcoming conference scheduled for 
Saturday, October 5th in Sighisoara, Romania. 

We are so excited about introducing the newly translated Breaking Free: The Journey, the 
Stories by Beth Moore!  We will be holding our traditional leadership training course, but it 
will follow right after a new Celebration format in the morning.  All the leaders who have 
been through a previous leadership training conference will be invited to attend and share in 
a time of worship and testimonies together.  It will be a wonderful opportunity for ladies to 
come from all over Romania and Moldova to share what God has done over the years 
through their Bible study groups using our resources.                                  

   We will then have a brief introduction of the new Breaking Free study, 
as well as view the introductory video together.  Once that portion of the event is complete, 
we will distribute the translated resources to each of the formerly trained leaders. 

New leaders will be invited to attend the Celebration, but will be required to stay for the 
afternoon full training for the Bible study.  Once the small group workshop is complete, they 
also will receive the translated resources. 

This full day format is an exciting new adventure for us as we pursue how to best minister to 
our sisters and brothers abroad and to distribute the translated Bible study materials.  We 
will be making more detailed plans in the near future, but wanted to share our broad vision 
with you now.  Please pray with us as we move forward with this event.  We firmly believe 
the enemy has been making every effort to thwart the completion of the project.  However, 
we serve a sovereign Lord!  By His grace, the enemy will not triumph! 

Your prayers and financial support at this time will be greatly appreciated.  We have 
received so many emails and notes asking about the next Bible study and next conference.  
Everyone is so eager to have the study!  Please help us make that happen.  We have a 
secure online donation link on our website via PayPal for your convenience.      
             Please visit us at:  www.beautifulgatetranslations.org 

I was greatly encouraged by the proclamation from His Word in Psalm 105:1                  
“Give thanks to the Lord!  Call on His name!  Make known His accomplishments 
among the nations!”                                                               In His grace, Paulette 

Beautiful Gate Translations is a ministry of Beautiful Ministries, Inc. an IRC 501(c)(3) Non Profit Organization. 

“And all the people saw him walking and praising God; and they were 
taking note of him as being the one who used to sit at the Beautiful 
Gate of the temple to beg alms, and they were filled with wonder and 
amazement at what had happened to him.” Acts 3:9-10 NASB 
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